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Galloway Township, NJ – The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey has teamed up with 
the South Jersey Professional School of Business to offer continuing education courses in 
Atlantic County for insurance professionals who live in the area.  
 
“Previously, many of these courses have been available in locations inconvenient to area 
residents,” said Cynthia Sosnowski, associate dean, graduate and continuing studies.  “We are 
proud to offer a full range of insurance industry continuing professional education courses for 
the first time on our beautiful campus in Galloway Township.”  
 
Sosnowski said that in addition to a convenient location, the classroom-based courses offer 
small class sizes to enhance individualized instruction. 
 
Courses take place on the third Friday each month, beginning Oct. 21 at Stockton.  For a 
complete schedule and to register, go to www.stockton.edu/cs, under Continuing Professional 
Education/Business, or call 609.626.3599. 
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